
To Whom it Concerns,
I'm a teacher at Fir Grove Elementary School based out of Roseburg, Oregon. I oppose this bill because of the many benefits Talk 
About Trees has for our students. Every year they organize educational activities that students love. They have also provided 
funding for many exciting field trips over the years.
Thank you,
Shoshana Brice


